
 

 PSA Member Portal: Uniting families and empowering 

members 
 

The PSA Provincial Office in Limpopo extends sincere gratitude to the Chairperson of the Department of 

Justice and Constitutional Development, Mr TL Musefowa, for his unwavering support in helping 

members navigate the complex journey of province-to-province and interdepartmental transfers. Thanks 

to the Chairperson’s visionary leadership and responsiveness to the concerns raised by members, we are 

now witnessing tangible progress in enabling public servants to relocate closer to their families. This 

progress has brought balance to personal lives and dignity in the public service. 

 

Transfers that once seemed near-impossible owing to administrative bottlenecks are now being handled 

with empathy, efficiency, and a clear sense of purpose. 

 

The PSA Member Portal has emerged as a beacon of hope and connection: 

 

• It allows members to publish their transfer needs transparently and connect with others for mutual 

swaps. 

• It facilitates collaboration and communication across provinces, breaking down silos that once 

hindered progress. 

• It supports document tracking and flow, significantly reducing the bureaucratic delays that used to 

leave members in uncertainty. 

• It embodies the power of innovation guided by PSA officials, creating meaningful impact for members. 

 

With the Chairperson’s instrumental backing and the Portal’s growing capabilities, countless PSA 

members are now experiencing transfer success stories that reaffirm the strength of collective action and 

union solidarity. 

 

The PSA salutes the Chairperson for choosing compassion and progress over red tape and indifference. 

The PSA also honours members who continue to uplift one another and contribute to a more unified and 

accessible public service. Let us keep the momentum alive. Every transfer is more than a change in 

location - it is a restoration of belonging. 
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Members needing assistance with their cases can contact the acting PSA Provincial Manager at 

phillip.maponya@psa.co.za. Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 

082 880 8995 / lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / 

paulina.moloto@psa.co.za. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 


